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President’s Desk 
 

Hi Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild,September! Wow, the year is going by so fast! Hope 
everyone is feeling Good!  This is the time of the year where we start to think about the 
temperature cooling down and watching football.  I just love Fall, the colors, the 
temperatures are cooler, but still warm enough to do outside activities. And we start to 
think about Christmas. Which Christmas Quilts are going to get made by Christmas! For 
me this year is going to be rushed. Since I went back to work I don’t have a lot of time 
to sew. Let’s hope you get all of your Christmas Quilts started! Starting in September 
2021 we are meeting at St Julian’s. They have opened up for outside groups. September 
9th, 2021 is our Day Meeting. Doors open at 9am, meeting starts at 9:30.   
St Julian’s address is : 
5400 Stewart Mill Rd, Douglasville. 
 
Hope to see you there! 
 
Tina 
 
 
 
AS OF THIS DATE, WE WILL BE RETURNING TO ST. JULIAN’S 
EPISCOAL CHURCH FOR DAY & NIGHT MEETINGS FOR THE 
REST OF 2021. 
IF THERE ARE ANY CHANGES, YOU’LL BE NOTIFIED BY 
EMAIL. 
 
 
NEW BOARD OFFICERS 
 

The present board has served for two years. It’s time to nominate new 
officers.  
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                      MEETING LOCATION 

 
September, October & November 2021 

 
ST. JULIAN’S EPISCOPAL CHURH 

5400 Stewart Mill Road 
Douglasville 

 
DAY MEETINGS: 
Doors open at 9 am 

Meeting begins at 9:30 am 
 

NIGHT MEETING: 
NOTE NEW NIGHT MEETING TIMES: 

Doors open at 6 pm 
Meeting begins at 6:30 pm 

 
FACE MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

SOCIAL DISTANCING, PLEASE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Next Newsletter Deadline 

Sunday, July 26, 2020: 
Please send to Susan Fisher  

suekate@bellsouth.net 
 

If possible, please attach newsletter submissions as a Word or 
Pages document to your email.  

No pdf’s. 
 
 

 

Officers 
President – Tina Marinoni 
Vice-Pres. – Debbie McDade 
Day Secretary Vicki Hecht 
Night Secretary – Denise Adams 
Treasurer – Loretta Ford 
 

Standing Committees 
Historian – Charlie Phaneuf 
Membership – Rachael & Charlie 
  Phaneuf         
Newsletter – Susan Fisher 
Programs –   ???????????? 
                             
 Publicity –  ?????????? 
Sunshine – Bonnie McLain 
Ways and Means – Linda Kelley 
 

Ad Hoc Committees 
Bee Keeper – Jeanne Andersen 
Challenge Quilt – Broach Winsley 
Christmas Party – Ann Groves 
Community Service – Bev Mahle 
                              Bonnie McLain 
Golden Scissors – Dawn Feist 
 
Hospitality --         Awilda Cruz  
                             Bonnie McLain 
                                       Jill Stroer 
Photographer –  Charles Phaneuf 
Saturday Stitcharama –   
    Ann Groves 
 
Webmaster – Joany Orsi 

  
 
  
 
  
 
 

Membership 
8/12/21 Meeting canceled  
8/26/21 we had 24 members present & 1 visitor  

Total Paid Members: 57 
 

Just a reminder, please wear your name badge to the meetings. 
Forget your name badge? It’ll cost you a quarter! 

 
 

 2022 Membership dues - $30 
Membership form will be in October 

Newletter and online. 
. 
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September Birthdays 
9/1 Doreen Thornton 
 Broach Winsley 
9/8  Patti Howell 
9/12 Doris Farlow 
9/13 Dawn Feist 
9/22 Kay Cheetham 
9/27 Heather Barron 
 
 
 

Challenge Quilt 
 
The Story Quilt Challenge Quilts will be revealed at the September 23rd 

Night Meeting. 
 
The item can be anything and any size – bed quilt, wall hanging, table runner, bag, etc. 
It must tell a Story. If you make a large quilt it probably can’t be displayed in full unless 
you bring a rack but it can be folded to show as much of the quilt as we can. After the 
voting, you will be able to display your quilt to the group and tell you story. 
 
 
The Gallon Bag Challenge Quilts  will be revealed at the  
November 18th Night Meeting.  
 
Broach Winsley 
 

 
 

DEADLINE FOR OCTOBER NEWSLETTER IS SEPTEMBER 26TH 
 
 
. 

suekate@bellsouth.net 
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Cherokee Rose Quilters Guild 
August 12th Day Meeting canceled 
 

Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild   
Night Meeting Minutes 
August 26, 2021 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by President Tina Marinoni at Grace Presbyterian 
Church. 
 
Locations:    

• We plan to resume meeting at St. Julian’s in September and to meet there for the 
remainder of the year.   

• The Christmas Party will be held at Grace Presbyterian Church on December 2, 2021.  
• We will decide whether to move our meetings to Grace Presbyterian or remain at St. 

Julian’s for 2022. 
 
 Birthdays for the month of August were recognized. 
 
Bees:  There are no official Bees scheduled.  
 
Challenge Quilt:  There are two challenges in progress. 

Gallon Bags have already been exchanged.  These quilts will be shared on November 18, 
2021.   
Story Quilts will be shared on September 23, 2021. 

 
Christmas Party: The party will be held on December 2nd, the first Thursday in December.   

Anne Groves and the committee are catering our meal at Grace Presbyterian Church. 
Cost is $20.00 per person.  It is time to sign up and get your payment in! 

 
Community Service:  The October day meeting will be spent sewing for Community Service 
projects. 
 
Golden Scissors:  Rules are elsewhere in newsletter. 
 
Historian: Pictures are on Groupworks and the Cherokee Rose Website. 
 
Membership:  Tonight 24 members and 1 visitor were present.  Prizes were distributed.   

Registration for next year will begin in October.  Cost is $30.00 for the year. 
 
Newsletter:  Get information to Susan Fisher by Sunday for inclusion in the next issue. 

Each newsletter is available on the Cherokee Rose Quilt Guild website and on 
GroupWorks.  
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Programs: Details are elsewhere in the newsletter.  
 Jill Stroer gave an overview of programs currently scheduled.   

 
Quilt Til You Wilt: Saturday October 9th from 9 am until 9pm at First United Methodist Church.   

Please sign up, bring food to share, and projects to work on.  Cost is $10.00 per person.   
 
R’Auction: October 21 at the night meeting  

Bring donations already sorted and boxed. 
 If there are items left after the auction, they will go home with the person that brought 
them. 
 
Sunshine:  Bev has COVID pneumonia and is in the hospital. 
 
Ways and Means: Will re-start in September. 
 
Old Business:  We are still in need of people to fill multiple positions for next year: 

President 
Treasurer 

Day Secretary 
Night Secretary 

Program Chair 
Challenge Quilt Chair

 
As always, we enjoyed show and tell.  It is a treat to see the beauty of each other’s work and artistry. 
 
Vicki Hecht shared an inspiring program on orphan blocks and creative ways to use them. A few folks 
even won some orphans to take home! 
 
Respectfully submitted,    
Denise Adams 
 

 
SATURDAY QUILT TILL YOU WILT 

 
Saturday Quilt Till You Wilt is back! Mark your calendars for October 9, 2021. It will 
be at the Methodist church at the corner of Hospital Drive and Prestley Mill Rd across 
from the Hospital, from 9 am to 9 pm. It's $10.00 to attend. Non-members welcome. 
You can come for a few hours or all day. Everyone brings a dish to share for lunch and 
leftovers for supper. I will start a list of who can come and food items in the next few 
months. 
 
If anyone has questions call me at my office, 770-827-9935. 
 
Stay safe as well. 
Ann Groves 
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CHRISTMAS PARTY 

 
Our Christmas party will be on Thursday, Dec 2nd at Grace Presbyterian Church. $20 per person 
includes dinner and holiday frivolity. Spouses and guests are invited. Money due by November night 
meeting. 
 
Vicki, Sandy and Broach are working on this with me. You can contact me at 770-827-9935.   
 
Ann Groves 
 
 
 
Are you interested in restarting the Bees? 
Contact Jeanne Andersen. Jeanneandersen4@gmail.com 
 
 
 
PROGRAMS: 
September 9, Day, Christmas Stocking Workshop with Annie Kellum 

Bring 2 fat quarters of holiday fabric (one for outside, one for 
lining) plus sewing machines and sewing supplies and your lunch. 
If you didn’t sign up at a meeting, call Annie, 770-851-1096 so she 
will have a head count for materials she’s supplying. 

September 23, night, Story Quilt Challenge reveal 
October 14, Day-Community Service Sew In 
 Bring sewing machine, sewing supplies & brown bag lunch 
October 28, R’Auction (see new procedures on page ) 
November 11th, Day, Sewing Room Wreath with Rita Perez - 
Rescheduled 
November 18th, Night, Gallon Bag Challenge Quilts 
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SUNSHINE  
 

Le’ts all keep Bev in our thoughts and prayers as she continues to recover from Covid 
and leaving the hospital to return home.  I am sure she would appreciate hearing from 
our members. 
 
Let us hope we do not have to add another name to this Covid list next month but if so, 
please keep me posted. 
 
If you know of someone or you need sunshine, just contact me! 
 
Bonnie McLain 
bmmclain@aol.com 
 
 

R’Auction 
October 28, Night Meeting 

 
We’re changing the procedures this year. Instead of bringing your 
donations in advance to a central location for the committee to box up, 
YOU will bring your items to St. Julian’s on October 28th, already boxed 
(use the usual shallow boxes) and ready to go!  
 
Please, no magazines, batting pieces or junky fabric. Fill you boxes (yes, 
you can bring more than one) with quilting fabrics, patterns, books, 
notions, embellishments, etc., that will tempt your fellow quilters. 
 
Another change, if your box doesn’t sell, you take it home! 
 
We will announce times and location as soon as they are confirmed. 
 
Questions? Contact Broach Winsley: 404-625-7870 
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Community Service 
 
 
Our Community Service projects 2021 are Quilts, Drawstring Bags and 
Pillowcases for the Douglas County Foster Children. 
 
 

 
The October 14th Day Meeting will be a special Community Service Sewing Day. Bring 
your machine and sewing supplies and fabric for pillowcases, drawstring bags or quilts. 
If you don’t want to sew you can join in and speed the process along by cutting &/or 
ironing.  
Bring a brown bag lunch. 
 
Have fun and let’s show the kids some love!!  

https://youtu.be/oLG8FahYWNQ drawstring bag  

https://youtu.be/dwL5VF8KSjw    jell roll pillowcase  

 
 
 

SEND YOUR QUILT PICTURES TO CHARLIE! 
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GOLDEN SCISSORS        
 
August 26th, Night Meeting: Sandy Vickers. “Weathervane" 
 
Remember to record your name, quilt, details in the Golden Scissors book at meetings. 
 
A Golden Scissor Charm is awarded for a completed quilt with a minimum measurement of 220" 
around the perimeter of the quilt.  
 
Golden Scissors Rules  

! The quilt should be completed in the same year the award is given. 
! The quilt must be completely finished, quilted and bound. 
! There must be a quilt label sewn into or onto the quit with at least the quilters name and date. 
! The quilter presenting the quilt must have pieced the top. 
! Piecing can be done by hand or by machine. 
! Block-of-the-month, friendship, and round robin quilts assembled by the owner qualify for 

Awards. 
! Whole cloth quilts are acceptable: however, no cheater quilts. 
! Quilting may be either by hand or machine. 
! Professional machine quilting and tied quilts are acceptable 
! After earning 5 Golden Safety Pin Awards, they may be exchanged for 1 Golden Scissor 

Award. 
! Both a written record of the Award and a Photo will be kept permanently by the guild. 
! The record will include: the quilter's name, the name of the quilt and awards given 

 

 

Beginning with the January 2021 issue, the Guild Newsletter will 
be online only. You can access the newsletter through Group 

Works or the Cherokee Rose website. 
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Traveling Quilters 
Irene Gardner 
 
Connies Quilt Shop 
785 8th Avenue 
Marion, Iowa 
(319) 373-9455 
 
Okay, this is a tiny hole in the wall kind of shop. It’s jam packed with all sorts of quilting treasures 
though. They specialize in older fabrics and panels; you know… the prints you really wanted and 
passed up because you already reached your spending limit. This shop gives you a second chance at 
getting that print you wished you had bought. I scored some gorgeous “Little House on the Prairie” 
prints that I’ve never seen in other shops! 
They also have every type of embroidery you dream about; from the 30’s designs to more modern 
patterns, toweling and embroidery supplies. Don’t be put off by the hoarding ambiance… they really 
have tons of to die for quilting supplies! And best of all…Connie the owner of this hidden gem is very 
sweet and friendly and welcoming to us out of towners! The shop is worth visiting if you happen to be 
in the Cedar Rapids area. 
 
The Woolen Needle 
225 W. Welsh St. 
Williamsburg, Iowa 
(319) 668-3643 
 
Okay; first thing to know is this shop is in the wonderfully restored village of Williamsburg, which is a 
great place to spend a day visiting the old village, and various shops. Then have lunch in one of the 
wonderful restaurants and stroll over to visit this quilt shop! 
They specialize in wool of course, also historic fabric reproductions. They have wool in every color 
you ever dreamed of, also a supply of all things embroidery. They have kits, and they’ve all read the 
Outlander books; so we had much in common as we discussed  their Scottish wool plaids and tartans!  
 
 

 

Have you been to a fun, interesting, unusual quilt shop on your travels? Send you 
story/review to suekate@bellsouth.net to share with fellow members. 

 

 


